
Del Monte Recalls Select Ready To Eat Apple Peanut Butter Products 
Due Potential Salmonella Contamination 
 

Recall Date:  25 May 2022    
 

Description:  The J. M. Smucker Co. voluntary recall of select Jif® products has prompted Fresh Del 
Monte to voluntarily recall fresh-cut fruit and vegetable products containing ready-to-eat Jif peanut 
butter dip due to potential Salmonella contamination. For a complete list of affected products and 
their date codes please visit the FDA website. 
 

The following product was sold at The Exchange: 

Product Description UPC Best If Used By 

Del Monte Apple with 
Peanut Butter, 5.5 oz 717524102393 5/24/2022- 5/30/2022 

 

Hazard:  Salmonella is an organism which can cause serious and sometimes fatal infections in 
young children, frail or elderly people, and others with weakened immune systems. Healthy persons 
infected with Salmonella often experience fever, diarrhea (which may be bloody), nausea, vomiting 
and abdominal pain. In rare circumstances, infection with Salmonella can result in the organism 
getting into the bloodstream and producing more severe illnesses such as arterial infections (i.e., 
infected aneurysms), endocarditis and arthritis. 
 

Remedy:  If you or someone in your household ate this product and have symptoms of 
salmonellosis, please dispose of the product and contact your healthcare provider. 
 

Incidents/Injuries: To date, the CDC has reported 14 total illnesses related to this matter. 
 

Sold at: Worldwide Exchanges and other retailers. 
 

Consumer Contact:  Consumers who have questions or would like to report adverse reactions 
should contact consumers@freshdelmonte.com or call 305-520-8668. 
 

Manufacturer: Del Monte 
 
Recall #: 22-014 

https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/supplier-jm-smucker-cos-jif-recall-prompts-fresh-del-monte-voluntarily-recall-select-ready-eat
https://www.fda.gov/food/foodborne-pathogens/salmonella-salmonellosis
mailto:consumers@freshdelmonte.com
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